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Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
As you are hopefully aware, over the last year or so the School has changed uniform supplier to Total Clothing, who 
are providing an excellent service, both online and at their Oundle Road Showroom.  We have taken this opportunity 
to update our PE kit, so that what pupils wear for their PE and games lessons is more modern, smart and 
appropriate, whilst also offering good value.  
 
The new PE kit, which in many ways is very different to the current offering, will be mandatory for all new Year 7 
pupils, which is hopefully made clear in the helpful ‘Year 7 Uniform Guide’ that can be found in the ‘Parents’ section 
of the School website. 
 
For all other year groups, there will be a period of change and a very much mixed economy; for example, we will 
have some pupils wearing the current white polo shirts and some will change to the new maroon polo shirts.  The 
current PE kit will continue to be offered for sale at a reduced price for all pupils, whilst stocks last.  We would 
encourage all other years to take advantage of the Sale PE kit. 
 
Clearly not all pupils will have grown out of their current kit and so may continue to wear the kit that they have.  
We expect the phasing in of the new kit to take 12 months, with all pupils being expected to wear the new kit by 
September 2021. 
 
Please do log on to the Total Clothing page, easily accessed through our own website, for more details of the new 
and improved PE kit.  I particularly like the look of the new Swacket! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr J P Pinguenet 
Head of Physical Education 
 
 

https://www.totalclothingshop.co.uk/kings

